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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 000929 
Date 2 March 2017 
 

New Selective Secondary Schools 

 
Request: 
 
Please can you let me know what discussions your authority has held in the last six 
months with schools, education providers and/or the Department for Education 
regarding establishing new selective secondary schools in your area. 
 
If these discussions have been minuted I would grateful to receive a copy. If not, or if 
the substance of the discussions is confidential, that is fine - my prime request is 
whether any discussions have taken place, not the content of those discussions. 
 
No discussions have taken place during the above period. 
 

 


